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The Honourable Member seems to refer to deep sea disposal of nuclear waste between 1949 and 
1982 that, however, according to our information occurred outside Spanish territorial waters. The 
Commission is not aware of any on-going programmes to inspect the state of the waste containers 
referred by the Honourable Member or studies on their impact on the maritime environment.  
 
However, as the Commission pointed out in its reply to written question E-002218/2018, the Co-
ordinated Research and Environmental Surveillance Programme (CRESP) monitored the marine 
radioactivity relating to sea disposal of radioactive waste in the North Atlantic for several years until 
19901 while the Commission carried out a study in 2003 on the radiological exposure of the EU from 
radioactivity in North European marine waters2.   
 
As also explained in the reply to E-002218/2018, the Oslo/Paris (OSPAR) Convention for the 
Protection of the Marine Environment of the North-East Atlantic and the International Atomic Energy 
Agency continue to monitor radioactive discharges and levels of marine radioactivity in the North 
Atlantic. Further information is available on their websites3. 
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